
Blogs 
January 07, 2019
White Collar Briefly 

What Does the 2018 Farm Bill Mean for Hemp/CBD Businesses?

 

On December 20, 2018, President Trump signed the Agriculture Improvement Act of 2018 (popularly known as
the 2018 Farm Bill) into law.

Among the broad-ranging provisions included in the law, it legalizes the cultivation and sale of hemp at
the federal level, effective January 1, 2019.
Hemp and cannabidiol (CBD) businesses have thrived in numerous state jurisdictions in which such
products are legal. Federal legalization means that hemp producers and businesses that deal in hemp and
hemp-derived products, such as CBD, are now free to pursue their businesses more aggressively, and with
less concern that a seismic shift in enforcement priorities could result in their investigation or prosecution
by federal authorities.

https://perkinscoie.com/insights-search?f[0]=insights_type:2


In this update, we review the 2018 Farm Bill and the implications for those participating in the hemp and CBD
industries. Click here to read the full update.
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